
From: Ingrid Fraser [mailto:Ingrid.Fraser@australianchamber.com.au]  

Sent: Thursday, 28 February 2019 4:48 PM 

To: Chambers - Hatcher VP 

Cc: Barklamb, Scott 

Subject: AM2016/28 - Work Value Claim: Pharmacy Industry Award 2010 

Dear Associate, 

Please find attached letter on behalf of the Australian Chamber of Commerce and Industry in 

relation to the above matter.  

Kind regards, 

Ingrid  

INGRID FRASER  

Senior Adviser – Workplace Relations  

 

 

 

http://www.acci.asn.au/


  

 
  

 

 

28 February 2019 
 
 
Vice President Hatcher 
Fair Work Commission  
Level 10, 80 William Street 
East Sydney NSW 2011 
 
By email: chambers.hatcher.vp@fwc.gov.au   
 
 
Dear Vice President 
 
Thank you for the extension of time in which to file written submissions on key paragraphs 
of the Commission’s Decision in relation to the Work Value Claim: Pharmacy Industry 
Award 2010 ([2018] FWCFB 7621).  
 
The Australia Chamber has further considered this matter, and does not intend to file 
submissions in response to the matters raised in the Commission’s Decision.  
 
Following engagement by the parties involved at the industry level, should there be any 
further consideration (for example, as foreshadowed in paragraph [198] of the Decision), 
we will again consider any matters raised.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
SCOTT BARKLAMB 
Director – Workplace Relations 
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